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Welcome to Coastal Carolina University's weekly newsletter. 

This Week's News Top of Page 

CCU's Board ofJrystees meet5J9c:;9nsider ca.ndidates 
Coastal Carolina University's Board of Trustees will meet this week to interview and 
consider the five finalists for the position of president of the university. The board will 
interview each candidate on Thursday, Jan. 11, beginning at 8:45 a.m. On Friday during 
its regular meeting, the board is expected to vote to offer the job to one of the finalists. 

C.9me!:!ianJ;ric:;_Q'Sheato_pertorm at Coastal 
Comedian Eric O'Shea will perform at Coastal Carolina University Wednesday, Jan. 10 at 
7 p.m. in Wheelwright Auditorium. The performance is free and open to the public. 

Qpen housessetJ_a_n,8Jo 11 for CCU'sJ,,,iJeJongLearning 
Open houses and orientation sessions are being offered Jan. 8 to 11 for Coastal Carolina 
University's Lifelong Learning noncredit courses for the spring semester. These sessions 
will include registration, mini-lectures and refreshments, as well as information about 
classes. 

MartinLYth.erKingJr, c;eJebration setfor Jan.Jt 
The Martin Luther King Jr. celebration will kick off Coastal Carolina University's annual 
African-American Celebration on Thursday, Jan. 11 at 7 p.m. in Wall Auditorium. The 
event is free and open to the public. 

CoaslaLC.arolinaUniversityiheater to hold auditi.Qns 
Coastal Carolina University's Department of Theater will hold auditions for the rollicking 
musical "Crazy for You" on Jan. 13 and 14 at Wheelwright Auditorium. Auditions are open 
to the community. 

CCU Theater presents "The Last Five Years" student musical 
The Coastal Carolina University Second Stage Series will present the musical "The Last 
Five Years," which opens Thursday, Jan. 18 at the Edwards Black Box Theater and 
continues through Sunday, Jan. 21. 

2007 African-American Celebration events set at CCU 
The annual African-American Celebration at Coastal Carolina University will offer a variety 
of events promoting the art, history, music and theater of the African-American culture. All 
events are free and open to the public. 
Events begin Thursday, Jan. 11 and will be held through April 3 on the university campus. 
This series is sponsored by the Office of Multicultural Student Services. For more 
information call 349-2863. 

Deadline approaches for CCU scholarships 
The deadline is approaching for qualified area high school students to apply for the Horry 
County Higher Education Commission's Leadership and Visual and Performing Arts 
Scholarships. 
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March 1 is the deadline to apply for the scholarships. To qualify, applicants must have 
earned at least a 2.5 high school grade point average through their junior year and must 
also be admitted to Coastal Carolina University. Complete requirements and application 
forms are available through high school guidance counselors. 

More news stories: http://www.coastal.edu/news/ 

This Week's Announcements Top of Page 

Kimbel Library to reopen Jan. 10 
Kimbel Library should reopen to the public on Wednesday, Jan. 10, according to Michael 
Lackey, interim director of the library. The cleaning of the second floor of the library is not 
yet complete. Faculty and staff who need to come into the library may do so by entering 
through the front EXIT door, but there is still no access to the second floor. Students are 
being advised via e-mail and may enter the first floor to pay fines and settle other 
registration block issues. 

Deputy chief interviews are this week 
Members of the CCU community are invited to attend open forums/question-and-answer 
sessions to hear presentations from the candidates for the position of Deputy Chief of 
Public Safety. 
Remaining sessions this week: 
Monday, Jan. 8, Phillip Moore, 1 :15 to 1 :45 p.m., EHFA 136 
Tuesday, Jan. 9, Herbert Blake, 11 :15 to 11 :45 a.m., EHFA 245 
Thursday, Jan.11, David King, 1 :15 to 1 :45 p.m., EHFA 245 

Greek coordinator candidates on campus 
The campus community is invited to an open forum/question-and-answer session to hear 
a presentation from the candidates for the position of Coordinator of Greek Life. Each 
candidate will give a brief presentation on "What are the characteristics of a successful 
Greek System," which will be followed by a question-and-answer session. 
The sessions are: 
Wednesday, Jan. 10, Jennifer Troxell, 11 :30 a.m., Student Center, 208 
Tuesday, Jan. 16, Jonathan Rowe, 11:45 a.m., Wall 229 
Friday, Jan. 19, Darris Means, 11:45 a.m., Wall 229 

Campus job openings 
Lecturer of Computer Science - College of Natural & Applied Sciences 
Administrative Specialist II - Office of the Registrar 
Assistant Coordinator of Records - Office of the Registrar 
Dispatchers - Public Safety 
For more information, visit www.coastal.edu/hreo. 

This Week's Events 
Monday, Jan. 8 
Spring faculty meeting for Humanities, 9:30 to 11 a.m., EHFA 256 

IQpQf Page 

Lifelong Learning Orientation and Open House, 10 a.m. to 3 p.m., Waccamaw Higher 
Education Center 

Tuesday,Jan.9 
Lifelong Learning Orientation and Open House, 10 a.m. to 3 p.m., Waccamaw Higher 
Education Center 

http ://www.coastal.edu/newsletter/ 1/8/2007 
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Wednesday,Jan. 10 
Classes resume 
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Lifelong Learning Orientation and Open House, 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. University Hall, second 
floor 

Comedian Eric O'Shea, 7 p.m., Wheelwright Auditorium, free and open to the public but 
tickets are required. 

Thursday, Jan. 11 
Board of Trustees meets to interview presidential candidates, 8:45 a.m., Wall Boardroom 

Lifelong Learning Orientation and Open House, 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. University Hall, second 
floor 

"Self Taught: Seven African-American Vernacular Artists," a major new exhibit featuring 
paintings, sculpture and multi-media works, will open at the Rebecca Randall Bryan Art 
Gallery, with a public reception from 5 to 7 p.m. The exhibit, which is free and open to the 
public, will run through Feb. 8. 

Friday, Jan. 12 
Board of Trustees meeting, 9 a.m., Wall Boardroom 

Saturday, Jan. 13 
"Crazy for You" auditions, 1 p.m. signup, auditions from 2 to 5 p.m., Wheelwright 
Auditorium 

Sunday,Jan.14 
"Crazy for You" auditions, 1 to 5 p.m., Wheelwright Auditorium 

This Week's Athletics News 

Men'sJ::IOOP$HegQS QnJheRogdTOTgke QnJ,,!NG A:$heville, J~n-8 
The Chanticleers take their 11-game regular season conference winning streak into the 
Justice Center to take on the Bulldogs, Jan. 8. Coastal swept the season series from the 
UNGA last year, including winning the Big South Quarterfinals in Conway. 

Women'sSocc;er_ __ EarnsJegfl'.I ,Acgdemic Award trontNSCAA 
Coastal's women's soccer team had a 3.29 grade-point-average during the 2005-06 
school year. 

FootpgJl'.s 8.enneUNa.rned. Sport.e~e PJvisionJfqoU:rnJJ. Ch gmpioJ1sh iP 
N.a..tiona.1. Go~GhofJhe Yegr. 
The fourth-year head coach led the Chanticleers to their third consecutive Big South 
Conference title and the program's first-ever berth in the Division I Football 
Championship. 

Coastal People Top of__Page 

Laura Barr is the new administrative coordinator in the Dean's Office of the Thomas W. 
and Robin W. Edwards College of Humanities and Fine Arts. She was the administrative 
assistant for the Department of English, Communication and Journalism, and has 
extensive administrative experience in her home state of Pennsylvania. 
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Sharon Thompson, professor of health promotion, was the faculty sponsor for two 
published manuscripts in the November 2006 series of the Eta Sigma Gamma 
Monograph. The Monograph is an honor society publication for the field of health 
education. Allanah Dobson, a 2006 health promotion graduate, published a manuscript 
entitled "Type 2 diabetes risk and eating problems among African-American and 
Caucasian college students." Kelly Stroud, also a 2006 graduate of the health promotion 
program, published "The relationship between depression and eating disorders among 
African-American and Caucasian college-age students." 

Publication Deadlines Top of Page 

Coastal Carolina University's Newsletter will be e-mailed weekly to all students, faculty 
and staff by the Office of Marketing Communications. 

Submissions should be sent to news@coastal.edu by 5 p.m. Thursday to be included in 
the newsletter, which will be sent electronically by noon the following Monday. 
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